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                    8th October, 2003

Dr. A.S. Nayyer

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Aiwan-E-Galib Marg,

Kotla Road,

Opp. Mata Sundari College (for Women)

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Shri Rajesh Jha against Dr. R.P. Gupta, Medical Director, Shanti 

                Mukand Hospital 

With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(162)/2003-Ethical/7237 dated 1st October, 2003, on the subject noted above, this is to inform that the Delhi Medical Council after examining the complaint and documents attached thereto have concluded that prima facie no case of medical negligence/professional misconduct is made out against Dr. R.P. Gupta, Medical Director, Shanti Mukund Hospital.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Registrar & Secretary

Copy to : Shri Rajesh Jha, House No. 46-A, Gali No. 1, Mandawali – Fazalpur, Delhi – 110 092 

                – for information.

